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WATER, WATER EVERYWHERE!   
On Monday this week we were 
delighted to welcome Lucy from 
Severn Trent water to deliver a 
whole-school assembly on the 
importance of looking after our 
water. It was an action-packed 
and yucky exploration which I 
know really helped the children 
to understand their 
responsibilities in keeping all 
our water ways working 

effectively. Following this workshop, Lucy then delivered 
workshop sessions with learners in Year 3 and Year 4 where they 
really got involved in their learning about the water cycle in 
preparation for their Geography Rivers topic next half-term.  
 
Also on Monday, a team of 17 learners from year 5 and Year 6 
represented St. Peter’s in the Stafford and district annual 
swimming gala and what an exceptional team they were! The 
combined results have been released today and I am delighted 
to share that St. Peter’s came 3rd overall, only marginally missing 
out on first place to Walton Priory and Penkridge Middle 
schools. Congratulations to all involved, what a fantastic team 
effort!   
 

MUSIC MAESTRO!  
As our Year 3 and Year 4 learners come to the end of their in-
class instrument tuition this year we are delighted to welcome 
parents/carers from Year 3 and Year 4 into school to share in a 
musical performance on Wednesday 7th February 2024 at 
2.15pm. Please see class pages on dojo for more information.  
 

DOJO HIGHLIGHTS  
Educational Visits: This week trip letters were 
released for all children in Years 1 – Year 6 for visits 
which take place next half-term. Please give your 

consent for these visits by clicking on the links within each letter 
by 28.02.2024.  
Spring 2 Clubs: Confirmation of Spring 2 clubs were sent out via 
dojo message this week. We still have spaces available in 
homework club and puzzle club next term, if your child would 
like to join please contact the school office.    
Parent Pay: We kindly ask that any outstanding balances for 
dinners, clubs and trips from this half-term are cleared by 
09.02.2024.  

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  
 

* Please see individual letters for more 
information 

 

05.02.24 Children’s Mental Health 

Week 
 

07.02.24 Safer Internet Day 

17. 
 

07.02.24 Year 3/4 Music Concert 
Parents invited at 2.15pm 

 

08.02.24 MindGig Mental Health Day 

 

12.02.24 February Half-Term Break 

 

19.02.24 Pupils return to school 

 

19.02.24 Meet the SENCo 
Click here to make an appointment 

 

28.02.24 Y1/Y2 Parent Workshop: 

Mastering Number 
Parents invited at 2.30pm 
 

 

05.03.24 Rec Parent Workshop: 
Speech and Language  
Parents invited at 2.45pm 
 

 

06.03.24 Year 2 Visit to Ancient High 

House 
 

07.03.24 World Book Day 
Learners invited to dress up as their 

favourite character.  
 

12.03.24 Y5/Y6 Visit to RAF Cosford 

 

13.03.24 Y1 Visit to Ancient High 
House 

14.03.24 Y3/4 River Studies 
Expedition 

https://calendly.com/headteacher-stpeters/meet-the-senco

